
 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 21st February 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Careers Week 4th – 9th March 2024 
 
As part of the national Careers Week, we are holding a Careers Fayre on Tuesday 5th March 
2024 and we would be very interested to hear from anyone who could talk to students about their 
chosen career/employment.    
  
It will run between 8.30am until 3pm and we are hoping to create a real buzz with plenty of variety 
to allow all our students to find out about a wide range of employment offers which will complement 
their careers guidance that they receive throughout their time at CG.   

For our students to be able to meet people from a range of careers will be an incredible chance for 
them to understand what is required to make their working lives a success and allow employers to 
see who is coming on to the jobs market. 

I sincerely hope you can join us and I look forward to hearing from you. Please contact me before 
Friday 23rd February if you would like to join 
us.  SuzanneTaylor@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk 

  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss S Taylor 
Careers Coordinator 
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It's National Careers Week 4-11 March 2024! Parents can be unsure of their 

teen's options after GCSE or sixth form so The Parents' Guide to, in 

partnership with National Careers Week, has created this free guide giving an 

overview of what’s available at 16 and 18 years’ old and summarizing 

different routes teens can take into the workplace. Please share this with your 
parents if you think they'll find it useful - you can download your copy here.  
 
  
 

Have a great day ahead - Vanessa & Darius 
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

https://www.theparentsguideto.co.uk/nationalcareersweek

